
August 14,1997 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
15 10 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 I l-2699 

Baker Environmental, inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Attn: Ms. Katherine H. Landman 
Code 18232 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-48 14 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0323 
Final Interim Remedial Action Design Package 
In-Situ Air Sparging Groundwater Treatment System 
Operable Unit No. 10 (Site 35) Camp Geiger Area Fuel Farm 
Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

Baker Environmental, Inc. (Baker) is pleased to submit five sets (including two bound and three unbound) of the 
Final Interim Remedial Action Design Package for the implementation of an In-Situ Air Sparging Groundwater 
Treatment System at Operable Unit (OU) No. 10 (Site 35) Camp Geiger Area Fuel Farm. This package includes 
design plans, performance-based specifications, and a Final Basis of Design Report which contains a construction 
cost estimate. According to the project schedule this deliverable was to be submitted on May 19, 1997. It was 
not submitted on that date due to late reviewer comments. Others receiving this design package include Messers. 
Neal Paul (two sets) and Brent Rowse (one set) at Camp Lejeune, USEPA (four sets), NC DEHNR (four sets), 
and Mr. Jim Dunn of OHM Remediation Services Corporation (three sets excluding the construction cost 
estimate). Included with the package sent to OHM was a computer disk containing the CADD files for the design 
plans. 

Baker’s responses to comments to the previous version of this design package (i.e., the 100% Design) provided 
by USEPA, NC DEHNR, and OHM have been forwarded to you via e-mail. Prior to modifying the design 
package, Baker discussed the comments with Ms. Gena Townsend of USEPA, Mr. Dave Lown of NC DEHNR, 
and Mr. Jim Dunn of OHM. In each case Baker received verbal concurrence for our responses. 

Baker appreciates the continued opportunity to serve you on this project. If you have any questions regarding 
this submittal, please contact me at (4 12) 269-2063 or Mr. Matthew D. Bartman, Baker Activity Coordinator, 
at (412) 269-2053. 

Sincerely, 

Project Manager 

DLB/lq 
Enclosures 

cc: Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, P.E., Code 183 12 (letter only) 
Ms. Beth Collier, Code 02 1 I5 (letter only) 
Mr. Neal Paul, IR Program Director, MCB Camp Lejeune (two se 
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